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AH Committee

From: Ed Mark <edmark3@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 15, 2019 4:25 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Affordable Housing 

My wife and I live on Haniu Street. We strongly oppose changing the zoning from ag to urban and 
increasing density. Haniu Street is not designed for an increased traffic load. The proposed site will 
place too much demand on our water and sewer services. 
 
Mahalo, 
Ed Mark 
iPad 


